Maintenance, Operations & Facilities 2200 Central Avenue, Alameda, CA 94501

Phone 510/337-7090; Fax 510/337-7083

May 3, 2007

To: AUSD Facility User

RE: Facility Use Policy

Dear AUSD Facility User:

The Alameda Unified School District Board of Education approved certain measures due to a \$1.4 million dollar in spending reductions and reallocations. One of these measures was to increase the revenue from leases and facility rental.

A new Facility Use Policy will be discussed at the Board meeting of May 8^{th} and voted on at the Board meeting of May 22, 2007.

As a Facility User, your organization could be impacted by any proposed changes.

The Board will meet at Paden School on May 8, 2007 at 6:30 p.m. and at the City Council Chambers on May 22, 2007 at 6:30 p.m.

Sincerely,

Robert DeLuca Administrative Director

RD:ct